
From: Thomas Alge [email address redacted] 
To: Aarhus Compliance  
Cc: Anna Muner-Bretter, Summer Kern [email addresses redacted] 
Date: 09/04/2016 12:55 
Subject: AW: Statement to the 52nd meeting of the Compliance Committee regarding 

decision V/9b concerning Austria 
 
 
 
Dear Fiona, 
  
thank you for this message. 
  
I basically said what was written in our statement commenting 
the Austrian report.  I will therefore not send an additional message. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
Thomas 


